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Good afternoon Chief Darby, 

  

I work with Alabama Farmers Cooperative and we have been doing a large grain rescue initiative 

the last two years. What we have done is partnered with other agribusinesses in the state to be 

able to raise funds to go towards sponsoring the purchase of grain rescue equipment as well as 

hold trainings for local fire and rescue units. Baldwin county has a large number of grain bins, 

both on farms as well as at various businesses such as feed mills. After speaking with 

the farmers in Baldwin county, we think Foley would be a great, centralized location to put a 

grain bin rescue tube (that is the name of the equipment), to be able to service Baldwin county if 

there ever was a grain entrapment scenario. The value of one of the rescue tubes and all the 

components with it is roughly $3,500. We hope to be able to schedule a training for your unit on 

grain rescue entrapment soon.  We are looking forward to working with you and your unit! 

Thank you for all of your help!   

  

  

Thank you, 

  

Jack Segrest 

Alabama Farmers Cooperative, Inc. 

Grain Division 

O: 256-308-1620 

C: 334-850-1409 

  
 


